
The Board at its April 30, 2014 meeting adopted the following: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1. Receive this report for information, noting that express bus stops on TTC routes will 

continue to be located where they provide the greatest overall benefit for TTC customers; 
and 

2. Forward this report to Metrolinx”. 

 


